



Congratulations to Marilyn Vricella OD (Principal Investigator) and Monica 
Jooa (Study Coordinator) and all the staff involved in making the Clinical 
Vision Research Center (CVRC) at SUNY College of Optometry the Pediatric 
Eye Disease Investigator Group’s (PEDIG) site of the month for September 
2018. 


They have been very busy enrolling patients into the IXT5 and ATS20 studies – 
find out more about these studies by contacting the CVRC.
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